
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 28, 2011

TO: Honorable Byron Cook, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB671 by Crownover (Relating to allowing the governor, and the lieutenant governor or 
another person when acting as governor, to retain executive authority while traveling within 
the contiguous 48 states of the continental United States.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to better define the unavailability and succession of those 
exercising the powers and duties of the office of the governor.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG

1 of 1


